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Comments: I am strongly AGAINST ANY motorized travel in or near the Rapid River Wilderness area. There are

already too many motorized trails in Idaho. Please preserve this area for non motorized travel only!! Having to

listen to motor bikes or 4 wheelers revving up and tearing down the trail, or nearby trails, would really ruin the

peace and connection to nature in the area. Not to mention the negative effects on local wildlife and the

landscape. 


